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June 15, 2020  
 
 
From:  Ken Schnauder, CPCU, AIC  
            Executive Director  
 
 

RE:  New Rates for the PCF effective 9/2/2020  
 

 
 
In accordance with the annual actuarial study, the PCF Oversight Board determined given the 
current crisis placed upon the health care industry during the pandemic, there was justification for 
no rate changes for any health care providers this year. The effective rates will remain unchanged 
from the current rate structure.  


